
RSI BULLETING #R - 046 
 
SUBJECT:  Test Registration for IIIG-A 
 
 
An ACC ALERT (dated December 1, 2003 re: Sequence IIIG-A Registration) indicated 
the IIIG-A test would be brought into the Product Approval Code of Practice on 
December 2, 2003. There are provisions to dual register the same test as both IIIG and 
IIIG-A, along with provisions to retroactively register IIIG-A tests started from August 
12, 2003 through December 1, 2003.  
 
The following instructions describe how to register and submit information to RSI - ACC 
Monitoring Agency. 
 
* Use IIIGA as the name of the test on the test registration form.  
 
* If the test is being registered retroactively, the test registration form should have 
RETROACTIVE written at the top of the form. 
 
* Dual registration requires a separate registration form for the IIIG and the IIIGA test.  
 
* When test results are manually reported to RSI (via fax or postal), submit forms 4-10 of 
the IIIGA test method. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kim Herald at 1 210.341.2680 or 
kim.herald@registration-systems.com.  
 
 


